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Those of you who made it along to the Highvale day would know how good a day it 
was, wild winds notwithstanding!  Unfortunately I missed my chance on the podium to 

verbally thank some folk, so I’d like to take the opportunity to do so here.

To Lyle and Kevin Elliott for turning up early, and putting together an informative and 
well considered display of club history.  The winds on the day increased the challenge, 
but luckily there was one sheltered corner of the building, and those that took shelter 
there were in for a nice surprise.  Here are some photos of that good work:
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To Bruce and Dorothy who also turned up early and joined the valiant fight against the 
wind to help put up balloons and streamers and generally set up.

To all the members, past and present, of all clubs who came along in support and to 
Bruce for his efforts in letter writing and personal phone calls to so many people, and 
for the Rootes quiz and trophies.

Thank you,
Clyde Northcott.
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